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There cannot be enough said about the importance of the Buffalo River to the state of Arkansas.
Protecting this natural resource is critical for future generations. While the Hog farm has not currently
caused damage, the time will come when it fails and pollutes the river. Please protect the Buffalo and
do not permit the CAFO any further.

Thanks for your consideration.
Lowell Collins
9995 Hwy 72E
Bentonville AR 72712
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